
 

URGENT NOTICE  Dated: 5th Jan, 2023 

 

All the students, Teaching staff (Teachers in substantive post and 

SACTs), and Non-teaching staff are hereby informed that we are celebrating 

“Students’ Awareness Week” this week and as a part of the celebration we have 

lecture on awareness regarding N.S.S today at Physics Gallery from 6.25 PM 

onwards. All are requested to be present on time. 

 

 

 

 

 


